

Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School William Booth Road, King's Lynn Norfolk PE30 4RR Telephone: 01553

Email: office@fairstead.norfolk.sch.uk

At Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School, we nurture and invest in our relationships. We identify each individual's potential and work as a team to create a safe environment for everyone to grow and succeed.

11/02/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day 2022

On Thursday 3rd March 2022, we will be celebrating World Book Day. This year is the 25th anniversary and we have plenty of fun activities planned for the day to encourage every child to be a reader and develop a love of books.

The children are invited to dress up as their favourite story characters. There are some great costume ideas that can be made at home here: worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas. If the children do not want to dress up, they are welcome to come in their pyjamas as storytellers ready for a bedtime story. They are encouraged to bring in a book related to how they are dressed or one of their favourites to share.





Book tokens will be sent home the week before World Book Day so that each child can get their free book. These tokens can be exchanged at any participating bookseller or supermarket for a World Book Day book. You can find out more about this year's books and even read a preview here: worldbookday.com/books. The tokens are also valid for £1 off any other book.







We look forward to celebrating World Book Day with the children, seeing their fantastic costumes and hearing all about their favourite books.

Kind regards,

Oliver Graves

Assistant Headteacher, Teaching and Learning